Happy New Year from the StMM PSO!

Please join us tomorrow night, Tuesday, January 14th at 7pm in the library for our monthly PSO meeting. Come learn what the PSO has been up to and how you can become more involved in building the StMM School community!

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK: Help us celebrate Catholic Schools Week and show pride in StMM by having your child wear his or her school uniform to mass the weekend of January 25th and 26th!! This is not a requirement, but a celebration of community and appreciation.  The theme for Catholic Schools Week 2014 is "Catholic Schools:  Communities of Faith, Knowledge, and Service".  If your child wears his/her uniform to mass, he/she will receive a homework pass.  We will only have homework passes available in the lobby of the church where the greeters are typically located below the stairs AFTER MASS.  Any questions or concerns, please contact Geri McGrath at gerimcgrath@yahoo.com.

WALK-A-THON: Music, games, snacks, exercise, and school spirit! Lace up your tennis shoes and get ready for StMM’s much anticipated Walk-a-thon fundraiser sponsored by the Wellness Committee on March 28th! Stay tuned for more information and how you can help us make this event a great success! For questions, please contact Laura Aiken at laiken@wakemed.org or Jodi Kleiber at jkleiber@nc.rr.com. 

DADDY DAUGHTER DANCE: Calling all StMM Fathers!! Don't miss the opportunity to show your daughter(s) how much they mean to you! The PSO invites all StMM Fathers to dress up and bring their daughter(s) (Pre-K3-8th grade girls) on Friday, February 28th from 6:00-9:00 p.m. There will be music, dancing and refreshments. Tickets sales will begin February 14th in the school office for $15/family. Tickets will be $15.00/family or at the door for $20.00. Don't miss this event! It will be a great night for all! Keep your eye out for communication about how you can help make this evening a great success!

